
Supporting material for motion (F)
—————————————————————

The Methods Committee’s Terms of Reference are currently limited to a single sentence “To 
consider and advise on all questions arising from the interpretation of the Council’s Decisions 
relating to methods, calls, and peal ringing.” The Committee is proposing this change of rule as it 
feels that it should have Terms of Reference that more closely match what it currently does. In 
addition we have included some further things that we feel it should do.

We are aware that Motion (B) proposes to realign the current committees into Working Groups, but 
the Methods Committee’s view is that the responsibilities listed in this motion are ones that should 
be carried forward into any new structure.

Please note that the Motion should start “That Rule 15(iv)…” rather
than “That Rule 16(iv)…”

Supporting material for motion (G) 
—————————————————————

This motion proposed a number of further liberalisations to the current Decisions on Methods and 
Peals, as a result of the consultation mentioned in the Methods Committee’s report. If these are 
passed at this meeting, they will take effect immediately. For more details on the proposed changes 
and their effects, please look at the Methods Committee website -
https://cccbr.org.uk/services/methods/ . 

Peter Niblett


